
Letter of Association.

Ref.No. STIITB/2023/1212 Date 19-04-2023

To,
Principal
All Saints’ College
Thiruvananthapuram, Kerala.

We are delighted to provide your Institute the Letter of Association for the training you
organised for students and faculties. All Saints’ College, Thiruvananthapuram, Kerala
engaged 44 Students and 2 Faculties in taking the IIT Bombay- ST courses on Jmol
Application in association with IIT Bombay, Spoken Tutorial Program powered by
MoE, Govt. of India.

The Certificate course on Jmol Application was conducted to the students and faculties,
organised by Dr. Sunita Kurur, HOD, the Department of Chemistry from 3rd March to
10th April 2023 with 44 students and 2 faculties. The event was coordinated by Dr. Siji V
L for the FDP and SDP and Devika C S for the SDP

In deep acknowledgement of your stellar efforts. We wish to collaborate many more times
in this manner with you in coming years.

Yours Sincerely,

Yours Sincerely,
For and On behalf of Spoken Tutorials
Indian Institute of Technology, Bombay

Mrs. Akanksha Saini
National Coordinator
Spoken Tutorial Project, IIT Bombay
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